






01 March 2021 

NOTICE TO PROCEED 

DR. BEATRIZ P. DEL ROSARIO 

Chairperson and President  

Asian Social Project Services, Inc. 

Mt. Halcon St., Los Banos Subd. 

Batong Malake, Los Banos 

Laguna 

Dear Dr. Del Rosario: 

This refers to the Notice of Award to Asian Social Project Services, Inc. (ASPSI)  for 

the Procurement of 2021 National Survey on the Awareness of Private Firms on the 

Philippine Competition Act and the Philippine Competition Commission in the total amount 

of Six Million Nine Hundred Ninety-Nine Thousand Pesos (Php 6,999,000.00), inclusive of 

all applicable taxes. 

In relation thereto, notice is hereby given to ASPSI that the implementation of the said 

project shall commence immediately. You are expected to perform the terms and conditions 

stipulated in the attached Contract Agreement. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this notice by signing at the portion provided below. 

Keep a copy and return the original copy to this office at the soonest. 

For further details, please contact the PBAC Secretariat through the following contact 

details: (a) email: procurement@phcc.gov.ph and (b) Tel. No. (+632) 8771-9722 local 

203/204. 

Thank you. 
Very sincerely, 

   KENNETH V. TANATE, PhD 

     Executive Director 

 and Head of the Procuring Entity 
Conforme: 

_________________________________ 

DR. BEATRIZ P. DEL ROSARIO 

Date: _________________ 11 March 2021


	2020-EPA-0014 - CKMO - Private Firms - Conformed NOA
	2020-EPA-0014 - CKMO - Private Firms - Conformed Contract
	2020-EPA-0014 - CKMO - Private Firms - Conformed NTP



